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January 12, 1962

Mr. Walter O'Malley, President
Los Angeles Dodgers
Statler=Hilton Hotel

Los Angeles, Califormia

Dear Mr. O'Malley:

This is to advise you that you were elected to
the Board of Directors of the Big Brothers of Greater
Los Angeles, Inc., at its annual business meeting on
January 10, 1962,

Speaking for the board and staff, let me state
that all of us were highly pleased in having you join
us, While we would have liked to have had you for our
President, we appreciate and respect your feelings,
and we believe we are fortunate in having you on the
board,

We feel that our Directors are a great group of
men and I am certain you will find them to be congenial.

Joe Brodine mentioned your offer to help in our
selection of a new President and your recommendation of
Mr. Reynolds as a good prospect. This is appreciated
very much. The new Nominating Committee will be in
action soon and you may be certain this information will
be in their hands.

It is my hope that I can become personally acquaint-
ed with you soon. I will call your secretary for an
appointment a% your convenience. Meanwhile, if there is
any need for information about the board or program, I
hope you or your staff will feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

(Uit A Wecol

Warren S. Woodall
Executive Director
WSW:evad

walteromalley.com
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